




In February 2018, the Committee agreed four performance criteria relating to the Acting Vice-Chancellor role. 
These criteria were revised at a meeting in May 2018. 

In December 2018 the Committee will consider performance measures for all 'holders of senior posts' for 2018-
19. These measures will reflect the corporate objectives in the refreshed University strategy approved by the
Court of Governors in October 2018.

3.4. Senior team recoanition scheme 

The Committee agreed in December 2017 not to change the previously agreed amount - £5,000 - payable to 
each individual in the event that the criteria is met. At the same meeting, the Committee confirmed that the 
criteria for payment had not been met in 2016-17. 

4. Pay multiple

At 31 July 2018, the Vice-Chancellor's basic salary is 5.3 times the median pay of staff, where the median pay 
is calculated on a full-time equivalent basis for the salaries paid by the Group and the University to its staff. 

At 31 July 2018, the Vice-Chancellor's total remuneration is 4.4 times the median total remuneration of staff, 
where the median total remuneration is calculated on a full-time equivalent basis for the total remuneration paid 
by the Group and the University to its staff. 

The table below illustrates how the pay multiple has changed over the last five years: 

Pay multiple (basic % change from Pay multiple % change from 
Year salary) previous year (total remuneration) previous year 
2017-18 5.3 -22.1% 4.4 -26.7%
2016-17 6.8 +3.0% 6.0 +3.4%
2015-16 6.6 Nil 5.8 +1.7%
2014-15 6.6 +13.8% 5.7 +1.2%
2013-14 5.8 +4.0% 5.6 +6.0%

5. Other work

5.1. Expenses claims - Chair to the Court of Governors

The Committee can confirm that the Director of Finance discharged the Committee's responsibility to act as the 
formal authority for the authorisation of expenses claims made by the Chair of the Court during the period. The 
Committee received a summary of the expenses reimbursed to the Chair to the Court for the financial year 
2016-17 in December 2017. 

5.2. Remuneration of staff on senior manaaement contracts 

The Committee received and noted a summary report on the level of remuneration of staff on senior 
management contracts in May 2018 for internal benchmarking purposes. 

5.3. Severance pavments 

The Committee did not receive notification of any severance payments paid in 2017-18. 

David Cheeseman - Chair, Remuneration Committee 28 November 2018 
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